
	
  

 
             

London, 23 May 2014  
 
 

First quarter 2014 results announcement 
£200 million 6.75% Senior Secured Notes due 2019 

 
HSS Hire Group (“HSS” or “the Group”) will announce its financial results for 
the quarter ended 29 March 2014 at an estimated time of 06:00hrs on 
Tuesday 3 June 2014.  
 
This announcement will be followed by a conference call for Senior Secured 
Notes investors at 14:00hrs BST.  

 
 

To register for this call and receive dial in details please email: 
investors@hss.com  

 
If you would like to be added to our distribution list for announcements relating 
to the Senior Secured Notes, please email: investors@hss.com    
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Fiona McFadden, Head of PR, Founded 
fiona.mcfadden@founded.com +44 (0)7786 736 706 / +44 (0)20 3747 3800  
 
Robert Halls, Corporate Development Manager, HSS Hire 
rhalls@hss.com +44(0)7792 153 525 
 
For more information please see: www.hsshiregroup.com   
 
 

 
 


